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God is moving among us! We are seeing the reality of answered prayers for FAR MORE for our 
faith, family and future!  
 
As we wrap up the first half of 2025, we are celebraEng 
• 49 people who have made a decision to follow Christ 
• 16 bapEsms 
• Nearly 600 guests with in-person aMendance increasing by 16% 

To God be the glory for all of this.  

Much of this and more is made possible by the commitment of our congregation to the Far 
More Vision and to funding it over the next two years. In the first 3 months of this Vision, giving 
has increased 65% over the same period last year. Giving to the Far More Vision totals $673,318.   

So how is the remodel going?  GREAT! Executive Construction is coordinating with BLDD 
Architects to get phase one of the remodel moving…and their progress is amazing.  Check out 
the pictures below. 

Want to know more about the Far More Vision? Check out the guidebook, sermons and stories 
on this website (firstnazfarmore.com). If you have not made a financial commitment, we 
encourage you to join nearly 200 families who have. Our projected giving is just over 90% 
towards our goal. Together, with God’s help, we can accomplish what God has called us to do. 

Please let us know if you have any questions about the Far More Vision by emailing Pastor Galen 
(gryman@firstnaz.cc), Pastor Phil (pkizzee@firstnaz.cc) or any of our staff team. 

Now to him, who is able to do FAR MORE abundantly than all that we ask or think, 
according to the power at work within us, 21 to him be glory in the church and in Christ 
Jesus throughout all genera:ons, forever and ever. Amen.    Ephesians 3:20-21 

 



 

 

Bell Road Hallway (near kitchen) – looking south 



 

 

 

Family Lobby…entering from Main Lobby 

Kids Check-in (formerly room 121) 



 

 

Wilton Gym…storage & materials depot 

Lobby…Info/Next Step Corner wall GONE! 



 

 
 

New restrooms rough-in complete 

Nursery restroom rough-in complete 


